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ABOUT 

Mike Ault is an independent country artist,
playing original music and popular covers.
He has been performing for audiences
around Colorado for several years. Mike's
music is a mix of classic country sounds
and modern influences, with heartfelt
lyrics and catchy melodies that stick in
your head for days. Mike has had the
opportunity to share the stage with Award
winning Nashville artists; Josh Meloy,
Chase Beckham, Mike Nash, Aaron Scherz,
Erica Sunshine Lee and Trop rock legends
like Kelly McGuire, Thom Shepherd. 
Mike has also opened for many national
touring artists with the band Woodland
Park. (BlackHawk, Dylan Scott, Colt Ford,
Sawyer Brown, Spencer Crandall, Tyler
Farr and Joe Nichols). 

Also named a premier artist for K99 Radio
​On this website, you can learn more about
Mike, his music, and his upcoming shows.
You can also sign up for his private event
page to get exclusive content, behind-the-
scenes glimpses, and early access to
tickets and merchandise.
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